
Dear Committee Members, 
As we continue in the midst of this horrific pandemic I would be  most grateful for the opportunity to 
vote by mail and exercise my precious rights without the fear of contracting this pernicious and deadly 
virus. 
Furthermore I have a number of co-morbidities: age 68; high blood pressure; and recovering from lung 
cancer surgery (diminished lung capacity) which makes voting by mail a necessity. 
Thank you so much for your efforts in addressing this most important issue. 
Jeffrey Jump  
Wolcott CT 06716 
 


